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Leah Michalak

From: Michael Sharkey <skindoctors@netscape.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 2:48 PM
To: Leah Michalak
Subject: Fwd: 2 East Henry Street is opposed to MPC 22-000389-ZA

 
To Metropolitan Planning Commission,  
 
We are opposed to MPC File 22-000389-ZA suggested action for our property located at @ 2 E Henry St.  
We bought and held the property with out the historic designation and are opposed to this action after the 
fact. 
 
Michael Sharkey 
owner 
 


